
Please take this opportunity to meet Christina Reiff, 
Director of Summer Term, and to ask questions of 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark & Wendy Skinner and their son, Ben. Ben 
attends Shady Side Academy and is a recent alumnus of the 
HMI Semester. The Skinner’s daughter, Leila, attended HMI’s 
High Peaks Adventure program for middle school students.

Shady Side Academy
423 Fox Chapel Rd

Pittsburgh, PA  15238

Refreshments will be served
Please RSVP to Eliza Parsons, Director of Admissions,

at eparsons@hminet.org

High Mountain Institute
Evening Slideshow

for interested families in the

Pittsburgh Area
Thursday, November 6th, 2014 at 6:00pm


